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REPORT 6 
 (1215/12/IM) 
 
RESPONSE TO BOARD’S SUBMISSION ON THE 
PROPOSED LIQUOR CONTROL BYLAW  
 
 

1. Purpose of Report 

At the Tawa Community Board’s April 2010 meeting, the Board resolved to 
delegate responsibility to the Deputy Chair, Graeme Hansen, to draft a 
submission to Wellington City Council on the proposed Liquor Control Bylaw.  
The submission was lodged with the Council on 11 May 2010.  The Board noted 
the submission at its June 2010 meeting. 
 
The Council has responded to the Board’s submission by way of a letter dated 28 
June 2010 (appendix 1).  The Council approved the new Liquor Control Bylaw 
(appendix 2), entitled ‘Wellington Consolidated Bylaw 2008, Part 4 – Liquor 
Control’, at the Council meeting on Friday 25 June 2010. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receives the information.  
 
2.  Notes the Council’s response, dated 28 June 2010, to the Board’s 

submission on the proposed Liquor Control Bylaw. 
 
3. Notes the Wellington Consolidated Bylaw 2008, Part 4 – Liquor Control 

which was approved at the Council meeting on Friday 25 June 2010. 
 

 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Giselle Bareta, Safety Advisor, City Safety Business Unit 
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